Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) – Children’s services social workers.
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1. Have you strategically recruited international social workers over the last three year?  If so, from which countries?  Did you use an agency or do it yourselves? 

No strategic recruitment of international social workers has taken place over the last three years. 

2.  Are you likely to consider international social worker recruitment over the next twelve months?  If so, what is your procurement process? 

No strategic recruitment of international social workers is scheduled or is likely to take place over the next twelve months. 

3.  Which officers in Human Resources and Children's services take lead responsibility for recruitment of child protection social workers? 

We do not provide the employee names of anyone below Head of Service level as this personal data is exempt under section 40(2) of the FOI Act. A breakdown of our structure can be found here: 

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/dataset/senior-management-structure/information/ Our Resourcing Team consists of a manager, a team leader, a resourcing consultant, two resourcing advisors, an onboarding advisor and an apprentice recruitment advisor. 

4.  Please provide an organisational chart for your children’s services department? 

Please see attached.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


